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THREE NEW MASTER PHOTOGRAPHERS 
 

Denise Kinch MPAGB ARPS  Arden PG MCPF Prints 

Barry Mead MPAGB EFIAP FRPS  Bristol PS WCPF Prints 

 

Maurice Jones MPAGB ARPS  Wigan 10 FC L&CPU Slides 

 

At the last PAGB Awards for Photographic Merit (APM) adjudication, hosted by 

the NCPF in Gateshead, the standard and the pass rate in all sections was very high. 

38 photographers achieved the Credit award (CPAGB), 22 were awarded the 

Distinction (DPAGB) and 3 people achieved the coveted Master award (MPAGB). 

A full list of all the awards is attached with this newsletter. 
 

The next APM adjudication will be in Surrey on 25/26 April 2009.  This is now 

fully subscribed and entrant packs will be sent out in January. All sections will run 

except Credit Slides and Master Slides where insufficient entries were received.  

We will continue to run the slide sections as long as we receive sufficient entries 

but if that is your preferred medium it would be wise to enter as soon as possible.  

Normally, we need a minimum of 5 entrants to run a section. 
 

The November 2009 adjudication in Scotland will offer the first opportunity to 

apply for Credit and Distinction awards with Projected Digital Images as well as 

Prints and Slides.  Entries are already coming in.  If the numbers become too large 

we will consider an additional adjudication. 
 

The FIRST GREAT BRITISH SMALL PRINT CIRCUIT closes on 26 January. 
 

This a series of FOUR brand new International Exhibitions for unmounted prints 

not larger than A4.  Each host,  West Cumbria PG, Dumfries CC, Wigan 10 FC and 

Arden PG, are offering a host of PSA, FIAP and local medals in each of the 4 

sections.  The sections are Colour Prints, Mono Prints, Nature Prints and Photo 

Travel Prints.   Full details attached or visit  www.westcumbriaphotogroup.co.uk 
 

 

Can I draw your attention to www.sharowphotocomp.co.uk  - a photo comp whose proceeds go to charity. 

There are many cash prizes and there is a category for Photographic Societies and Clubs with a prize of £350 

 
  


